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I strongly support the proposed Outstanding Resource Waters designations for the upper watershed
of the Cascade River, the upper watershed of the Green River, and the Napeequa River. These
public resources have been available to all for decades, and protecting these waters will ensure they
will be available to be enjoyed long into the future. Additionally, these waters contain diverse,
important ecosystems that need to be protected from harmful pollutants. That’s why I fully support
designating these sites as Outstanding Resource Waters. Protecting them will ensure these waters
and their ecosystems will continue to thrive for generations. I believe future Washingtonians should
be able to enjoy these incredible waters just as much as we can today. Our salmon fish counts have
drastically changed these rivers are a main spawn area we need to stop the outbound water flow or
slow it. Please continue to preserve our water resources for our state and environment. Thank you
for your consideration.


